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Fisher Phillips Attorney Provides Primer on ISO 45001
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The new international workplace safety standard ISO 45001 will help businesses reduce the burden

of occupation-related accidents and create safer workplace conditions. However, many employers

have questions about how to implement the standard and how it will help their business. In an

interview with EHS Today, Travis Vance, co-chair of the firm’s Workplace Safety and Catastrophe

Management practice, provides clarity on why companies should adopt the new standard. Travis

discusses how the standard will be beneficial for international trade, costs related to certification

and how it interacts with other international or U.S. workplace safety standards. 

To read the full article, please visit EHS Today.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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